
NEEDLECRAFT  -  NOVEMBER  2023  
 
 

This was our first 'working' meeting for several months as we cancelled last month's meeting 
because so many weren't well and we had our annual outing in September.  Ongoing projects 
included embroidery, crochet, and knitting.  We talked about men doing macrame ( with a 
sample to examine ); childhood games and milk, as well as planning for our Christmas lunch 
which will be held in January instead of a meeting. 
 
Our next meetings will be on Monday 4th December and 5th February 2024 .  Do get in touch 
with me if you would like to join us. 
  

Glen Howard 
01833 631639 


